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ANALYSIS
• City Attorney Caroline Fowler resigned her 

position as City Attorney effective June 17, 
2016.  

• It is necessary to appoint an Interim City 
Attorney immediately pending the 
Council’s future action on a subsequent 
interim appointment.
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ANALYSIS
• The City Charter requires that the 

compensation for the salary of the City 
Attorney be established by ordinance.  
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RECOMMENDATION
• It is recommended that the Council, by 

resolution, appoint Molly Dillon to the 
position of Interim City Attorney. 

• It is also recommended that the Council, 
by Ordinance, establish the salary of the 
Interim City Attorney in the amount of 
$14,944.25 per month

• Questions?
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